


No inbound services
Saturday 18 September, 10pm-11pm

No inbound rail services will stop at this station between approximately 10pm and 11pm, due to station upgrade activities.
Please see station staff for assistance to commence your journey. 
Thank you for your understanding while we work to improve your station. 

For more information, please contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au 
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